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NOTICE OF APPLICATION AND PUBLIC HEARING 
VAR 18-14 

Notice is hereby given that the Sitka Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, November 7, 2018 in Harrigan Centennial Hall to take testimony and consider the 
approval of: 

Public hearing and consideration of a variance at 613 Lake Street in the R-1 district for a reduction in the setback 
from 8 feet to 0 feet for placement of a greenhouse.  The property is also known as Lot 2 Block 7 Sitka 
Broadcasters Subdivision.  The request is filed by Dean and Dorothy Orbison.  The owners of record are Dean 
and Dorothy Orbison.

 
The full application and all associated documents are available for viewing in the PCDD office on 
the first floor of City Hall. Anyone wishing to comment on this proposal may do so in writing 
and/or by testifying at the hearing 

Send written comments and requests for information to:  planning@cityofsitka.org or (907) 747-
1814 100 Lincoln Street, Sitka, AK 99835 
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